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M41 Merri Creek to MCG  
Water Main Renewal Project  

Construction update August 2018 

Construction of the M41 Merri Creek to MCG Water Main Renewal Project has commenced on 

George Street from the intersection of Kerr Street and is now moving progressively towards 

Condell Street, Fitzroy.   

 

This update provides information about additional works to be undertaken from Charles Street 

to Webb Street on George Street by City West Water. The works will be commence from 

Monday 27 August 2018. 

 

Additional City West Water works 

City West Water and Melbourne Water are working together to upgrade an additional smaller 

water main also running along George Street, which is owned and operated by your water 

retailer, City West Water. This water main was installed in 1885 and supplies water directly to 

you and your neighbour’s properties.   

The main is reaching the end of its service life after 130 years and needs to be replaced to 

ensure ongoing reliability of your water supply.  

While this additional work will add a small amount of time to the M41 works, it will minimise 

the overall disruption to you by avoiding the need for City West Water to conduct further water 

main works in your street in the near future. 

 

Location of upcoming works 
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What can you expect 

 Site establishment with temporary fencing erected to delineate the work zone  

 Temporary loss of vehicle access to driveways and off-street car parking on George Street  

 Temporary changes to on-street parking and traffic conditions 

 Temporary lane and road closures and changes to the speed limits near work areas 

 Noise from various construction plant, vehicle and activities such as rock breaking  

 Dust and vibration 

 Increased construction vehicle movement in local area   

Traffic detours  

There will be local traffic management and detours in place during working hours. Our traffic 

controllers will be on duty at each work location to ensure traffic and pedestrians can navigate 

around our worksite safely during working hours.  

 

Please follow the signage and direction of our traffic controllers and allow extra travel time. We 

encourage you to familiarise yourself with these temporary traffic changes as there are some 

temporary traffic directional changes whilst the works are undertaken.   

 

These temporary changes may be in place for a period of up to 4 weeks, weather permitting. 

The project will reopen up the road as soon as it is safe to do so.  

Construction hours 

These works will be performed during the day between 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 

Saturday between 7am to 1pm. 

 

 
If you experience any issues or unplanned disruption to your water 

supply, please contact Interflow’s 24 hour faults and emergencies 

centre on 9212 6700 or Mick May on 0438 275 092 
 

 

 

 

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 

For more information about this project or our other 

activities please call 1800 316 713, visit 

www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m41 or email 

m41@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

(TIS National) on 13 14 50 
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